

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 9AF
01902 558845

19th May 2025

Year 2 visit to Wildside Activity Centre

Dear Parent/Carer,

On **Friday 4th July 2025**, Year 2 will be going on an educational visit to Wildside Activity Centre. This visit will link to their science learning about local habitats. The children will be taking part in a variety of outdoor activities such as pond dipping, exploring in a woodland and a canal nature walk.

The children will be walking to the Wildside. They will be leaving school at 9.30am so the children need to be in school at the normal time. They will arrive back at school in time for the end of the day.

The trip will be part subsidised by school. In order for this visit to go ahead, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child, payable by **Friday 27th June 2025.** This should be paid via School Gateway under the heading 'Y2 Wildside visit'. As you make payment, please give permission for your child to attend the trip. Please speak to the school office if you have any questions or concerns relating to the cost.

As most of the experience day will be outside, the children should wear weather appropriate, comfortable clothing which they don't mind getting dirty! Trainers or boots would be best to walk in and bring a waterproof jacket in a separate named bag. Children will be provided with a packed lunch from school.

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact either Mrs Luscombe or Miss Warrilow.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Luscombe and Miss Warrilow

Year 2 class teachers

www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



















